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February 1st 2017
Lt. Gen. YVK Mohan SM VSM
Commandant of the National Defense College (NDC), India

Dear General,
I would like to express my appreciation for the warm hospitable and engaging visit to the National Defense College. It was an honor and true pleasure to have visited your College and to get acquainted with your beautiful country and your national security challenges. Your institution is an example of academic excellence and your country a hub of innovation and culture. I am certain that this visit will strengthen the bonds of not only our institutions, but our counties as a whole.
As discussed during our visit, I look forward to see you in Israel with the NDC on your visit in August 2017. During your visit we can continue our discussion regarding our common challenges in educating seniors at the strategic level.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once again I thank you sincerely for the enriching and fruitful visit, and the warm hospitality. I hope to see you soon in Israel.        
Yours Sincerely, 

MG Tamir Hayman
Head of the INDC & the Military Colleges
Israel                  Defense                        Forces
image1.emf

